
 

Deep Dive Presentation with Budget & Institutional Planning, Financial Affairs, and 
Human Resources 

Good morning! 

 

Due to spring break, please note that the March Deep Dive session has been moved to 
next week. The rescheduled time will be: 

• Thursday, March 27th from 1:30pm-2:30pm. 

 

Detailed logistical information, including agenda, location and Zoom link, will be 
shared via campus email on Monday, March 24th. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Deep Dive on the 27th! 

  

Thank you, 

  

Budget & Finance Division 

Deep Dive Feedback Survey – We want to hear from you! 



We invite you to share your thoughts and suggestions by completing 
the Deep Dive Feedback Survey. Your input will help us tailor future presentations to 
better address your questions, concerns, and areas of interest. 

  

Contact Information: 

Budget & Institutional Planning 

budgetoffice@uwyo.edu 

Financial Affairs 

financialaffairs@uwyo.edu 

Human Resources 

hr@uwyo.edu 
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